
 

 

 
 
 
July 5, 2018 
 
Dear Valued Customer, 
 
 
The European Chemicals agency (ECHA) has identified a Candidate List of Substances of Very High Concern 
(SVHC) for Authorization. This list is available on the ECHA’s website http://echa.europa.eu/. This list will be 
regularly updated when more substances are identified as SVHC. ECHA urges companies to check their 
potential obligations resulting from the Candidate List. 
 
Rogers has evaluated the PORON® polyurethane products for SVHC.  Rogers does not use any of the 191 
substances published as of June 27, 2018 in the formulation or processing of any of the PORON® products on 
the market today.1 

 
The response provided by Rogers is based upon our knowledge of the raw materials used in its manufacture in 
conjunction with chemical analysis performed on similar materials.  The information is accurate to the best of 
our knowledge. 
 
If I may be of any further assistance, please do not hesitate to contact me via e-mail at 
brian.praetorius@rogerscorporation.com  or by calling 860-928-8838. 
 
 
 
 
Sincerely, 

 
Brian Praetorius 
Quality Engineer 
Rogers Corporation 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
1 The information provided in this declaration form is based solely on Material Safety Data Sheet (MSDS) information 
provided by our raw material suppliers. Rogers Corporation makes no representation that it has verified the accuracy of the 
MSDS information upon which this declaration is based. Rogers Corporation accepts no responsibility for incomplete or 
inaccurate MSDS information, or for incomplete or inaccurate information contained in this declaration. Rogers Corporation 
accepts no duty to notify users about changes to the provided information. Rogers Corporation is not liable for any 
damages, direct or indirect, consequential or otherwise, that the Reader or any third party might incur as a result of any 
incompleteness or inaccuracy of the information contained in this declaration form, or as a result of ignoring this warning. 
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